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American Academy of Physical Oriental Medicine
Update

Kevin McNamee | DIGITAL EXCLUSIVE

The American Academy of Physical Oriental Medicine (AAPOM) will host a meeting and hold a two-day
examination at the annual conference of the American Association of Oriental Medicine (AAOM) in
Chicago, Oct. 22-23. The certification evaluation involved with the exam will assess the standards for
competent practice in the specialty of physical Oriental medicine.

The exam consists of both written and practical components using standardized patients, and is
designed to determine a candidate's knowledge and skills in physical Oriental medicine. To be eligible
to take the AAPOM exam, applicants must be acupuncturists who have graduated from an ACAOM-
accredited school (or who maintain current licensure in a state with equivalent training) and have
completed specialist-level training from an approved AAPOM program or the National Board of
Acupuncture Orthopedics (NBAO) program.

Qualified applicants who would like more information may contact the author at (818) 710-6868 or via
e-mail at Kevin@TheSupplyCenter.com.
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